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What have Badgers been doing this week? 
Here are some of our favourite moments: 
 

Ava dresses the 
baby with care. 

 

 

Josie snuggles up 
in the wall nook. 

 

Darcey, Charlotte 
and Sophie take 
the crayons for a 
big, swirly walk. 

 

Parker slices with 
a modelling knife. 

 
 

Joel explores 
cotton bud Art. 

 

Mollie-Mae 
watches the birds. 

 

Aurora is delighted 
with her tower. 

 
 
  
 

Victor bakes cakes 
to share. 

 

Milo carefully posts 
blocks without 
toppling his tower. 

 
 

 

Hannah tries to 
help Ralph put on 
his missing shoe. 

 
Gentle Reminder 

 

We would be grateful for 
the return of any clothes 
that have been lent, 
since our Nursery spares 
box is looking extremely 
depleted and we will be 
unable to help children in 
an emergency if we have 
nothing to change them 
into.  

Thank you kindly      . 

 
 

 
 

A warm welcome to 
Emma Birch, who 
joined our Nursery 
team this week and 

has taken on the 
role of Nursery 

Manager. 

Amelie chooses 
2D shapes for the 
magnetic easel. 
 

 

During PE with Mr Vaughan, we 
learned to differentiate between 
whistle signals for the sports field: 
one toot for go; two for stop; three 
toots for game over.  

 
 

Half Term Break 
 

18 to 26 February 2023.  


